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June 17, 2016  

 
Don McBain, Executive Director, 
Ontario Aboriginal Housing Service 
500 Bay Street, 
Sault Ste. Marie, ON 
P6A 1X5 
 
 
SENT BY EMAIL dmcbain@oahssc.ca 
 
Dear, Mr. McBain  
 
RE: Thank You for Attendance at the NOSDA 2016 Annual General Meeting 
 
Thank you so much for your presentation and for attending our Annual General 
Meeting and the NE LHIN/NOSDA Housing Forum on June 8 and 9.  Your 
insights into housing and development are greatly appreciated.  We particularly 
welcome our ongoing relationship with the OAHS. 
 
We look forward to working together with you and your organization on housing 
issues over the coming months. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Iain Angus, Chair 

 
c.c. NOMA 
       FONOM  
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